From: Connock and Lockis |

Sent: 08 December 2022 12:38

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Patrick Marfleet

Subject: GOSH CCC, Application number 2022/2255/P

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to comment on the applicant on the proposal on new Children’s Cancer Centre.

T actually got to speak one of the staff who is currently working at the hospital, and they told me that despite
the new renovation, the hospital had out grown the space. Some of their staff need to work from home and
their offices are not even included in the planning.

They could not see why the trust is pushing this proposal to renovate in the tight premise, instead of seeking
some other area which they could build the hospital with better infrastructure in place, such as visitor/staff
car park ( especially when the number of strikes are happening, and patients and family have to travel in this
cold weather), and more office space.

We have heard the views and opinions from the trust, however, we have not heard any views on actual day
to day staft and patients who are in the hospital. They seem not to agree or not sure about the proposal.

I, therefore, agree with the idea of the Children's Cancer Centre, however, I can not agree with the planning
which proposed by the GOSH trust.

Yours,

Yusuke Nagashima

Connock & Lockie, Ltd.

33 Lamb’s Conduit Street
London WCi1N 3NG
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